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June 9, 2017

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
2017-2018 Salary Schedules

DISCUSSION:
We have followed the KSBA format in that new wording or additional sections are underlined to indicate it’s an addition.  Wording to be deleted is either shown with brackets around it [example] or as a strikeover [strikeover].  In this way you can see how the current salary schedule reads and what effect the changes will have.  

RECOMMENDATION:      Approve the 2017-2018 salary schedules.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the board approve the 2017-2018 salary schedules. 

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent













